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As the Governor has lifted the mask mandate starting May 29th MASKS 

WILL BE OPTIONAL Some staff will choose to continue to wear masks, 

some will not. 

Some of our guests will choose to wear a mask, some will not.
We understand everyone bas deeply personal beliefs

guiding these decisions. We respect everyone's choice. 

There will be no judgement. 

As a company, we will not ask our guests to disclose their vaccination status, 

although the CDC still recommends that if you are not vaccinated you continue to wear a mask. 

We ask that our guests respect our employees personal and private health choice as well. 


